
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). 

Today is Wednesday, September 18, 2024. 

______ Did you know that the GBN is emailed to every staff member and student 

every day?  Checking your school email daily is crucial for staying informed 

about assignments, announcements, and important updates from your teachers 

and the school. Make it a habit to log in every day so you don’t miss anything 

important!  

______ Hola, friends! 🎉 This month is Hispanic Heritage Month! From September 

15 until October 15th, we’ll be celebrating the incredible cultures, traditions, and 

contributions of Hispanic and Latino communities. Each day, we’ll share 

something special, starting with fun facts from different countries! Did you know 

that Costa Rica, El Salvador, Guatemala, Honduras, and Nicaragua all 

celebrate their independence on September 15th?  

______ Calling all Guardians! As we gear up for our kickoff spirit assembly on 

Friday, September 20th, we’re challenging all 6th, 7th, and 8th grade students to 

show off your school spirit! Here’s the challenge: Wear your Guardian Wear or 

the color blue to the assembly. That’s right—represent your grade with pride! At 

the assembly we’ll find out which grade brings the most school spirit. So, mark 

your calendars and start planning your outfits. Let’s make this a Friday to 

remember and show our Gateway Guardian pride! 

______ The first Fandom Club meeting is today from 3-4 pm in the Commons. All 

students are welcome.  Come and make some new friends!  Please remember 

that there is no 4 pm activity bus this week, so please make sure you have a ride 

home promptly at 4 pm. 

______ Yearbooks are on sale now through September 24.  You can purchase 

them online or bring $30 cash or check to the Office.  There will only be one 

other time for you to reserve your yearbook, so purchase yours today.  

______ Attention athletes: The final rosters have been determined, and this is 

going to be a great season! Now it’s time to pay the athletic participation fee 

and purchase an ASB card if you have not already done so. Students who 

qualify for the Free & Reduced Lunch Program are eligible to have these fees 

waived.  See Mrs. Trachte at the Office if you have questions about the fees. 

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 

 

 



 


